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Newsletter Term 4 - 14 December 2023 

Children are supervised between the hours of 8:30am and 3:45pm within the school grounds. 

“Big enough for opportunity,  

small enough to care.” 

Word from the Principal 
Here we are at the end of 2024. 

What a wonderful year of learning and growing we 

have had. 

We have great cause to celebrate. 

All children achieved within, at, or above their 

year level, and every student had learning growth 

in their PAT Math and English assessment. 

“Every Child can achieve and be successful”. 

Thank you all for coming along to the Share our 

Learning Day. As you could all see, the children 

and staff worked exceptionally hard to showcase 

their magnificent learning.  

Special thank you to Reggie for welcoming our 

school community to country.  

I would like to wish our year 6 graduates, Shay, 

Jirdara, Destiny, Jasmine, Malachi, Freyia, Logan, 

Chicobi and Billy all the best at Sale Secondary 

College. 

The graduation night was a huge success. Every 

child put their best foot forward. We were 

welcomed to “The Royal Event” with red carpet 

entry, the royal thrones at the front and Taze 

playing his Cello.  Thank you Taze, it was perfect.  

Huge thank you to Miss Ponton for all the 

organisation and support you have given our 

 

 

TERM 4 

December 

Fri 15/12 Gumbuya World 

Wed 20/12 Final day for 2023 

 

2024 TERM 1 

January 

Mon 29/1 Staff return 

Tue 30/1 Students return 

February 

Fri 2/2 Student free day—Staff PD 

Thu 22/2 Cluster Swimming Sports 

Fri 23/2 Student free day—Staff PD 



students over this term to make this night so successful. Each Tuesday, Miss Ponton supported and 

guided the children to create their PowerPoints, make the booking, develop their theme and make 

signage and prompts, all coming together on the night. It was magnificent. 

We are still looking forward to Gumbuya World tomorrow!! 

FROGS Values all the way! 

Congratulations everyone we are all going!! 

For our last three days of school:  

Monday & Tuesday will be activity days. 

Wednesday the last day is clean up day. We finish at 2:15.   

 

We are all looking forward to the holiday. We hope you all have a wonderful and safe break.  

We will see you all next year, Tuesday the 30th 2024. 

 

Gayle Coleman  

COMPASS SCHOOL MANAGER 

 

 

Reminder Wurruk Primary is changing to Compass from Sentral in 2024. Parent 

log on details have been handed out. If you have not yet received your log on 

details please speak to either Judy or Lianne in the office. 

TO GET STARTED WITH COMPASS 

You will need to download the ‘compass school manager’ app to your mobile 

phone. Search for Wurruk Primary, enter in your log on details, update your 

temporary password and your set! 




